
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

                                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryant News                       March 8, 2018 

STAY IN TOUCH 
Bryant Website 
www.bryant.dbqschools.org 
 

Dubuque Schools Website 
www.dbqschools.org  
 

Like us on Facebook – we are 
the Bryant Family Organization 
                         

                        

CALENDAR 
The Week Ahead 

 
Fri Mar 9 

 1 Hour Late Arrival 
 
Mon Mar 12 

 Band 3-3:45pm 

 Girl Scouts Gr 2  
6:00-7:30 pm 

 Skate Party 6-8pm 

 District Choir Festival @ 
Grand River Center 
6:30pm 

 
Tue Mar 13 

 District Orchestra 
Festival @ Grand River 
Center 6:30pm 

 
Wed Mar 14 

 Orchestra 3-3:45 

 District Band Festival @ 
Grand River Center 
6:30pm 

 
Thur Mar 15 

 4/5 Grade Choir 7:30am 

 Bryant Family Character 
Night 6:30pm 

 
Fri March 16 

 1 Hour Late Arrival 

 
Spring Break 
March 26-30 

Bryant Family Character Night 
All families are encouraged to join us next Thursday, March 15, 
from 6:30-7:30 pm for our Family Character Night. Families will 
travel from station to station throughout the school to 
participate in a variety of activities that draw awareness to our 
school’s focus on character education through fun, engaging 
activities. Here is a sneak peak of what awaits! 

 

 

 

The District Music Festivals are Next Week 

Our musicians have been busy preparing to showcase their 
talents at the upcoming District Music Festivals. The students 
will be practicing with the other schools during the day, but all 
of the performances are in the evening at 6:30pm at the Grand 
River Center. Everyone is welcome to attend the concerts. 
Thanks to Mrs. Sellers, Ms. Tieskotter and Mr. Enabnit for their 
dedication to the students in these activities.  

 

Choir – March 12 
Orchestra – March 13 

Band – March 14 

 

 

 

http://www.bryant.dbqschools.org/
http://www.dbqschools.org/


 
 
 
 

 

Open Enrollment Time for the 2018-2019 School Year 

If you do not live in the Bryant School boundaries and would like to attend Bryant next year, 
you MUST complete an Open Enrollment form with the district. This year, all forms must be 
completed online. Paper copies will not be accepted. Beginning on March 15, the online 
application process begins and ends on May 1. You can locate the form by going to 
www.dubuqueschools.org and follow the open enrollment link. If you need help with 
accessing a computer, locating the form, or completing the form, you are encouraged to call 
our office. Remember that an Open Enrollment form must be completed each year. If you do 
not complete a form, it is assumed that you are returning to your home school, and your 
child’s records will be sent there at the end of the school year. 

 

Updated Information 

If you have had any changes in name, address, phone numbers, emails, or emergency 
contacts, it is critical that you either update your PowerSchool account or call the school 
office. Without accurate information, we are unable to contact you in an emergency or get 
information to you in a timely manner. We are having critical information returned because 
an address that we have listed is no longer correct or emails are not accurate.  

 

2nd Trimester Progress/Standards Reports are Ready 

We have finished the 2nd trimester already and progress/standards reports are ready for you 
to review on line. Information was sent home with you last week explaining how to access the 
reports in PowerSchool. If you have difficulty accessing these reports, please contact school.  

 

Thanks to the BFO for Sponsoring the Upcoming Fieldwork! 

 Unfortunately, our 5th grade fieldwork to the Heritage Center was cancelled this week 
due to the ice storm. We have rescheduled for a different performance at the Heritage 
Center in May. The students were disappointed, but are glad we could reschedule. 

 The 5th grade will be going to the Human Body Bee later this month. This is an 
opportunity for 5th grade students across our community to come together to 
participate in a variety of activities that focus on a healthy lifestyle.  

 Our 1st grade students will be visiting a local farm. Their visit coincides with their study 
of “Goods and Services and Needs verses Wants.” 

Other grade levels will be participating in fieldwork later this spring.  

We will keep you updated! 

http://www.dubuqueschools.org/

